AUGUSTA LAW DEPARTMENT

Wayne Brown, General Counsel

November 10, 2021

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY
anna@theaugustapress.com

Anna Porzio
Publisher

The Augusta Press
630 Ellis Street
Suite 201

Augusta, GA 30901

Re:  Response to Open Records /AB1285

Dear Mr. Porzio,

I am in receipt of your November 9, 2021 request for documents under the Georgia Open
Records Act, received the Augusta Law Department on November 9, 2021 via electronic mail. It
is my understanding that the records that you have requested are as follows:

[SEE ATTACHED]

After reviewing your request and consultation with the custodian of records, it has been
determined that Augusta, Georgia does not have documents or records in its possession that are
responsive to your request.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

[s/ Julia C. Lugo
Julia C. Lugo
Paralegal

Augusta Law Department
535 Telfair Street, Building 3000
Augusta, Georgia 30901-2386
(706) 842-5550 - Fax (706) 842-5556


mailto:anna@theaugustapress.com

Tuesday, November 9, 2021

To whom it may concern
Dear Sir/Madam

Pursuant to the Georgia Open Records Law (0.C.G.A § 50-18-70 et seq.) (the “Law”), you are
hereby requested to make available for review and copying all files, records and other documents
in your possessions that refer, reflect or relate to

o Copies of all invoices for expenses related to vax program marketing and promotion not
spent through the health department

If there are any fees for searching or copying these records, please inform me if the cost will exceed $25.
However, I would also like to request a waiver of all fees in that the disclosure of the requested
information is in the public interest. This information is not being sought for commercial purposes.

If this request is denied in whole or in part, we ask that you cite in writing the specific statutory
exemption upon which you have relied, as required by law. We also ask that you release all separate

portions of otherwise exempt material.

As you know, the Law requires a response by you within three business days of your receipt of this
letter and provides sanctions for non-compliance. | look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Awra Porzib
Research/Editorial Assistant
762.994.6444

anna@theaugustapress.com
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